During the Spring Sports season at Camden
Military more than 120 cadets participated in
athletics. All of our athletes worked hard to improve
in their sport. Our athletes showed dedication,
camaraderie with their teammates and good
sportsmanship. Every team improved throughout
the season and finished strong. The Varsity Soccer
team carried the school banner in the spring
finishing with a 14-4 record.

In Memory of Mr. Andrew “Mr. Blue" Robertson
Who served CMA for 23 years in our
maintenance department.

June 23, 1926-May 22, 2014
Gone but not forgotten.




